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This is an extract from the original interim response by
the Welsh Government to the 2020 Consultation on "the Draft
Children Act 2004 Database (Wales) Regulations 2020 and the
Education (Information about Children in Independent
Schools) (Wales) Regulations 2020."

As explained on the previous pages it contained all the
majority of responses received by the WG. The response
below was from the General Medical Council, a statutory
body which works with doctors, patients, and other
stakeholders to support good, safe patient care across the
UK.

One of the GMC's roles is to "investigate where there are
concerns that patient safety, or the public’s confidence in
doctors, may be at risk, and take action if needed."

With this in mind we believe their response to the this
consultation, will also helpfully inform the general public
about concerns about the 2024 "Children missing education
database" consultation (31 Jan to 25 Apr 2024)

The HE Byte Team

-----

Relevant links:

Local authority education databases (2020) | GOV.WALES
https://www.gov.wales/local-authority-education-databases

Children missing education database (2024) | GOV.WALES
https://www.gov.wales/children-missing-education-database

Our role and the Medical Act 1983 - General Medical Council
https://www.gmc-uk.org/about/what-we-do-and-why/our-mandate

Welsh Consultations – The HE Byte
https://he-byte.uk/welsh-consultations
















